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Department of Planning and Environment
GPO BOX 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Hamish.aiken@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Aiken

Chain Valley Colliery Modification 2
SSD-5465 Response to Submissions

| refer to your email dated 18 September 2015 with respect to the Response to Submissions for Chain
Valley Colliery Modification 2 SSD-5465 and the document titled “Chain Valley Colliery Modification 2
Response to Submissions SSD-5465 prepared for Lakcoal Pty Limited" September 2015 by EMG Mitchell
McLennan (“RTS”).

The Environment Protection Authority (‘EPA”) has no further comments in relation to the RTS.

If you wish to discuss this matter further please contact Natasha Ryan on 02 49806833.

Yours sincerely

24 SEP 201

MARK HARTWELL
Head Regional Operations Unit - Hunter
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300
Email: hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au
117 Bull Street, Newcastle West NSW 2302
Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810
ABN 43 692 285 758
Wwww.epa.nsw.gov.au




